EMPLOYEE NEWSLETTER

Happy November from GlenBrook Health Center! GlenBrook is currently offering hiring and referral bonuses for Caregivers, CNA's and LVN's. If an employee was hired full-time by November 1st, 2023, they are eligible. Remember to recognize your coworkers on allSTAR's and you can nominate them for Star of the Month.

STAR OF THE MONTH



all STARS

Congratulations to Miracle Espinar, our fantastic Certified Nursing Assistant, for winning the September STAR OF THE MONTH award! Miracle is from the Philippines and moved to California when she was 12 years old. She has worked for GlenBrook for 4 years. She loves the people she works with and the residents she gets to meet. She likes that education is important to GlenBrook. Outside of work, she likes to cook, go to the beach and read horror books. If she could go anywhere in the world, she would like to go to Hawaii, Philippines or the Dominican Republic. Her goals are to get her BSN and eventually her NP. GlenBrook appreciates all her effort and dedication to the Health Center!

STAFF SPOTLIGHT

GlenBrook recognizes Santos Romero Jr, our wonderful Maintenance Tech, for all his hard work. Santos is from Oceanside and his family comes from Mexico City. He has worked for La Costa Glen for 12 years total, having worked at GlenBrook for the last 5 years. He enjoys working with the Plant Ops team and learning about all the residents. Outside of work he likes to spend time with his family and play soccer with them. If he could go anywhere in the world he would go to Barcelona, Spain, where his favorite soccer team is from. His goals are to continue growing with GlenBrook and be a great role model and father for his children. GlenBrook appreciates all the wonderful work he is doing!





